7th November, 2022

2w~ 54 Buddhist Wong Fung Ling College
Bwrll) 202223 Non-Chinese Speaking Students
Joyful Learning Group Newsletter lssue 1

After a whole year of half-day school, WE FINALLY resume normal-school
days due to the easing of the pandemic this year. We are organizing
more activities for our NCS students. To start with, let’'s see what our
freshers have done during the summer!

This summer, our pre-Si students joined a
workshop held by Food Angel. It aims to raise
e their awareness of cherishing food and caring

for the community.

Students listen to staff explaining the poverty

situation in Hong Kong.

Eager to learn is one of the Fung Ling Spirits we | o : =)
want to pass on to our students. Not only do i

they acquire knowledge from books, but also
get hands-on experience. Let's see some photos

of the workshop.

During the workshop, students learn how to make

& ¢co-enzyme detergent from orange peels.

~ "Iwant to come back again and do some more

activities.” said one of the participants.

With VR headsets, students may use the first-

person view to experience the food waste's journey.




Sports Compelitons

In collaboration with the school sports teams,

our group has organized inter-class ball games,

including football, volleyball and basketball.

Since it was the last school year of the S.6 NCS
students, they displayed excellent team-spirit
and reaped great memories of their remarkable
year. Congratulations to them for becoming the

second runner-up in the volleyball competition!

Under the pandemic in the past few years,
we could not organize many face-to-face

activities. Hence, we are happy to introduce

the Chinese Idiom Skit Workshop this year!

Let's take a look at some snapshots of the The instructor is teaching them some on-stage
workshop. drama skills to perform better.

This workshop aims to enhance students’
understanding of Chinese idioms and the
stories behind. The skits will be made into
3-minute videos to be broadcast at school. Can't

wait for their creative performance!

One of them is so excited to the video shooting.




